
From: Daniel Swid
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: In Opposition to Homeless RV Village @ 845 Gravenstein Hwy North
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 4:52:42 PM

Dear Mary, 

I don't support the temporary RV Village at 845 Gravenstein Hwy North. The Lucky's parking
lot where Rite Aid used to be is a much better location and could be converted to housing
instead of the vacant store that has been there for years. 

The city and Sonoma county in general ought to adopt a more holistic approach, this is simply
a band aid that is not address the scale or breadth of the issue at hand. 

I don't think HWY 116 is a healthy location for an RV Village and especially not next to a
liquor store. 

Kind Regards, 
Daniel Swid
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